
 

MISSIONARY 
SCHEDULE: 

 
~MAR 8- WORKSHOP AT 
MORNING STAR 
BAPTIST CHURCH 
8:30AM- NOON 
 
~MAR 9- WEAR WHITE/ 
MEETING FOLLOWING 
MORNING SERVICE 
 
~MAR 16- WEAR GREEN 

MESSAGE: 

 

SAINT PATRICK’S DAY  

 
Psalms 121:2 

“My help cometh from the Lord, which made heaven and 

earth” 

 

As elected, the new president of the Missionary 

Ministry, Sister Janet Johns would like to recognize 

Sister Clara Bailey for her services of 14 years as the 

former president of the Missionary Ministry.  

 As missionaries, we believe in working together 

in helping our communities, homes, shelters, hospitals 

and prisons.  

 For the month of March, the missionaries are 

asking for toiletry donations. Such as: soap, wash cloths, 

towels, toilet paper, deodorant, lotions, combs, brushes, 

toothpaste, tooth brush, and etc. 
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MARCH 2014  
  
 
 
THEME: 
 

“NEW BEGININNINGS” 
ROMANS 12: 1-12 
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